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WEDUC Parent Communication app 

  

Dear Parents / Carers,   

Thank you to everyone who has already registered for WEDUC the new system, which is our 
digital communication and engagement tool designed specifically to improve the way we 
communicate with parents.  

This new system has now replaced Wisepay and the existing text messaging service.  

If you had money on your child’s Wisepay account at the end of August 2023, this has 
automatically been transferred to the new system.   

In order to benefit from this new tool, please follow the simple steps outlined below.   

Instructions for Android/ iPhone devices:   

Step 1: Download the Matrix Academy Trust app onto your phone/tablet via your relevant 
App store.   

Step 2: Once downloaded, open the app and click the Activate My Account link at the 
bottom of the login screen.   

Step 3: Enter your unique enrolment code (which has already been sent via the email we 
have on record for you) and follow the in-app step by step instructions to complete your 
registration.  

Note: Be sure to check your spam folder for your confirmation email when prompted.  

It is important that you register for the new WEDUC system as messages will no longer be 
sent via SMS and will appear as notifications on the app.  This will include all school letters.  
School trips and revision guides will also be available for payments via the app.   

If you have any questions, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk . As always, we 
appreciate and thank you for your support and we look forward to developing this tool as a 
method of communication with you.  

Yours sincerely,   

  

 

Mrs K Hibbs   

Headteacher   
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